
April 28, 2019  

PARENT CHAT 
Welcome Spring!  We sincerely hope warmer temperatures are 
on the way.  Students may begin wearing the spring school 
uniform shorts and skorts on days that are predicted to be 15° C 
or warmer.  Please familiarize yourself with our uniform policy 
for your child’s level.  Casa A,B, & C students may also begin to 
wear golf shirts as part of their spring uniform. 
Communication 

Parent Chat sessions are held at arrival time, 9:00 a.m., on the 
final Tuesday of each month.  This meeting will be paired with our FGPA 
meeting to foster upcoming initiatives.  All are welcome, hope to see you 
there.   
Upcoming events are presented in greater detail for each class in the weekly 
class update; issued by our teaching teams via Homeroom, the Upper El. 
Class website http://fairviewglenupperel.weebly.com/ or on any 
permission forms.  In addition, our Google calendar (found on our website 
http://fairviewglen.com/ shows a year at a glance by using the 
news/calendar tab.  Click each event for more details.  Our admin team 
uses the Remind application to keep you further abreast of school wide 
events and information.  Please contact us at admin@fairviewglen.com if 
you have any questions. 

APR. 29-MAY 3 
UE TRIP TO MONTREAL & 

QUEBEC CITY 
──── 
MAY 9 

TEA WITH MOM 
EL. 2:00-2:45 

CASA 3:00-3:45 
TOD 3:30-4:15 

──── 
MAY 14 

TEACHERS’ APPRECIATION 
LUNCHEON  

HOSTED BY FGPA 
──── 

MAY 16TH 
JUMP ROPE FOR HEART 

EL. 1:30-2:30 P.M. 
CASA 2:30-3:30 P.M. 

──── 
MAY 17 
P.A. DAY 

NO CLASSES 
──── 

MAY 20 
VICTORIA DAY 

SCHOOL CLOSED 
──── 

MAY 21 
CASA & EL GRAD PHOTOS 

LARGE GROUP PHOTO 
──── 

MAY 27-31 
GR. 3-6 CAT-4 TESTING 

DAILY                        
 ──── 

MAY 28 
PARENT CHAT & FGPA 

MEETING  
9:00 A.M. 

Thank you to all families that 
participated in our Kids’ Night 
Out Babysitting program.  We 
raised over $2000.00 for SOS! 

 



 


